

Notices to Parents and Guardians

Shrewsbury School Gala Concert in Birmingham Town Hall, Sunday 18th March at 7.30pm

Symphonie Espagnole for solo violin and orchestra; and Harry Lawrence (O UVI) will play the first movement of Mozart's wonderful Eb Majo Horn Concerto no 3. (Harry has just been awarded a place to study the French Horn at the Royal Northern College of Music.)

The major work in the second half of the concert is Mozart's glorious Requiem, when the Symphony Orchestra will be joined by the massed oices of the Shrewsbury-School Community and Chapel Choirs, with guest soloists Kathryn Turpin and Jonathan May, who head up the chool's Singing Department, tenor Jamie MacDougall, who is currently singing a solo role with Scottish Opera, and Natalie Clifton-Criffith hos pings with some of the country's top professional choirs as well as having a very busy career as a soloist and teacher (and wife of Assist Director of Music Alex Mason).

We will also be organising a Supporters' Coach to Birmingham, departing from the Alington Hall at 4.30pm and returning to Shrewsbury School after the concert. Tickets for this are £10 per person (payable on the day) and must be booked in advance, please, via the Marketing Office @ marketing@shrewsbury.org.ub or tel. 0174.3050521.

An Evening of Chamber Performances by Shrewsbury School Musicians, Wednesday 21st March at 7.30pm in the Maidment Auditorium

Following the unfortunate cancellation of our concert in the Holywell Room in Oxford last weekend due to bad weather, we are delighted to have managed to find a slot in the final week of this term when our talented musicians will be able to perform the planned programme in Shrewsbury instead. Tickets are free and are available from
www.ticketsource.co.uk/shrewsburyschool

Lecture given by Lord Heseltine, Thursday 22nd March at 2.45pm in the Alington Hall

g, which can be booked online via ② www.ticketsource.c start at 2.45pm, slightly later than the time advertised in the printed version of the Lent Term Fasti.

Latest News



This week we remember John Brindle, who died on 13th March 1918.



Wednesday 6th March, e Royal Shrewsbury nool Hunt hosted the nual Spring Relays in the rious settling of tingham Park, the fourth he the long-standing races seen staged at this



Books and readers are celebrated every day in the Moser Library, but World Book Day (1st March) – with its international focus – gave the Library staff the chance to do so on a bigger





there were some very trong performances froi ur Hunt runners on unday 4th March at the outh-East Schools' Championships held at

Read More



In order to support the A Level Business course, the Business Studies Department has this term run a series of talks given by guest speakers.

Read More



ratulations to Americas (MSH V), who has selected to play for 'Inder-16

Read More



is won't hurt... much' -dicine in the Ancient orld lecture



Shrewsbury School SparkPoint - 'We Could Rule the World'

This week's edition looks at leadership and government. It also includes an interesting article by Ebrahim Jamshid (SH LVI) where he considers the mechanics of dictatorship.



n an interview for Rowers, st VIII rowing coach Sam rant explains how using a philsticated sports applis nabling the RSSEC to eate individual training orgammes to help pupils slance their rowing, ademic a...



Almost 40 pupils took par in the Singing Prizes competition held in the Maidment Auditorium on Sunday 25th February.

Read More

Forthcoming Events

All these events, and many others, are listed in detail in our we No Events added to the Newsletter.